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Commodores Log





Summer is upon us! Both our monthly meeting and the specially arranged Sailstice open house for YBYC will be held on Saturday, June 18 to take advantage of the longest weekend days of the year. Look for more information from our special projects coordinator and Rear Commodore Mike Fulmore about Sailstice activities. Larry Davidson is planning for tropical culinary delights extraordinaire for our monthly meeting that evening. Don't miss it.


	Opportunities to get out on the water abound in the summer season. A number of club members recently took the introductory kayaking class offered by the Coast Guard Auxiliary earlier this month, then followed up and demonstrated their skills on Olalla Lake. Those just itching to try out their new skills and go kayaking may want to sign up for kayaking trips in Siletz Bay this summer hosted by the National Wildlife Refuge. More information can be found at �HYPERLINK "http://www.fws.gov/oregoncoast/siletzbay/"�http://www.fws.gov/oregoncoast/siletzbay/� or by contacting Lindsay Raber at 541-867-4550 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:Lindsay_raber@fws.gov"�Lindsay_Raber@fws.gov.�  YBYC will be offering more kayaking classes throughout the summer too. A number of club members have taken the opportunity to sail on the next leg down the coast with Live Ocean aboard the R/V Rowena as she heads off on her adventures in the south Pacific. There are a number of sailing classes offered this summer too. Several club members have enrolled in a US sailing course to become certified small boat instructors. Adult sailing classes are being offered by YBYC and for the first time ever there will be keel boat instruction. Youth sailing classes are being offered by OBF along with a summer racing camp. Visit the classes section of the YBYC website for more information about registering for classes and who to contact if you have more questions. And of course there's racing every Wednesday night until Columbus Day in the fall. Our spring series is finishing up, followed by our summer and fall series. So the season is upon us, time to get out and enjoy summer!


Fair winds,


Greg
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The Jib Sheet





A publication for the Members and Friends of the Yaquina Bay Yacht Club-est. 1947





YBYC 2010 Officers- Commodore:  Greg Krutzikowsky�Vice Commodore : Paul Erskine


Rear Commodore: Mike Fulmor�Secretary : Alice McNamara�Treasurer : Dorothy Bogumil





Our Mailing Address is 750 SE Bay Boulevard, Newport, OR  97365


 


 Our Website URL


Is www.yaquinabay yachtclub.org 


 


 For questions about the Club, contact us at YBYC.email@gmail.comFor questions about or contributions to this newsletter contact Jeff Cressy, editor, at jcressy@charter.net





Yacht Club Calendar


18th-Sailstice/monthly meeting/potluck








June 2011





Monthly Meeting Notice


Saturday June 18th


Social-6:00 Dinner-7:00

















The meeting marks our celebration of Sailstice, a celebration of sun and sail.  


For those who would like to go out on the water Rear Commodore Cap’n Fulmor will be at the docks around 11:00a.m. (weather permitting).  Please join in with your boat or just come down for a ride.  The Clubhouse will be open at noon, so feel free to come down and enjoy the YBYC’s renowned hospitality.  





Main dishes for the evening meal come from warm climates -- curries from India and Thailand accompanied with saffron rice. Three different curries will be on offer. One the mild spicy curry will be vegetarian. The other two will be for omnivores, one of which will be mild and the other will be rocket hot!��To accompany the meal, please bring any condiments such as chutney, relishes or whatever you like to top curry. Also, salads or other dishes that originate from a warm climate will be great additions to the pot-luck. Hosted by Larry Davisson and Edith Agoff.





.
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The theme for the evening meeting is summer heat. So, dust off those Hawaiian shirts, get out your summer sandals, think hot thoughts and bring out your hot stuff.





�





More News You Can Use








Kayaking Class a Big Hit!


Tom Murphy’s Kayak class was a big success.  The class was attended by six people including Club member Pam Voss.  Many thanks to Tom, fellow instructors Brian and Richard (sorry, I do not have last names) and Joe Novello.  We hope to see the participants 


on the water in our new kayaks very soon.    Please see pictures below.   








Oregon Boating Foundation 2011 Youth Sailing Class Schedule





The Oregon Boating Foundation (OBF) is proud to announce the schedule for this summer’s Youth Sailing Classes.  Please tell your neighbors, friends and family about this wonderful opportunity for summer fun and recreation for our Lincoln County youth.





Beginning Sailing





July 11 to July 15 in Lincoln City at Devil’s Lake.  Contact the Lincoln City Parks and Rec Department for information at (541) 994-2131.





August 8 to August 12 in Lincoln City at Devil’s Lake.  Contact Maggie Brown at the Depoe Bay Rowing Club at (541) 765-2633.





August 22 to August 26 in Toledo.  Contact the Newport Parks and Rec Center at (541) 265-7783.





Racing Camp





July 21, 22, & 23 at YBYC.  Contact Dan Van Calcar at (541) 270-6005.





Intermediate Sailing





August 15 to August 19 in Lincoln City at Devil’s Lake.  Contact the Lincoln City Parks and Rec Department at (541) – 994-2131.

















Quote of the Month


The wind and the waves are always on the side of the ablest navigator.�Edmund Gibbon





Sailing News from ‘Round the World








Since winning the America’s Cup in February 2010, the Golden Gate Yacht �Club (GGYC) has held the pedal to the medal with their efforts to reinvent �the series for the 2013 Match. But once the rubber hit the road, economic �reality has forced changes to keep the plan afloat. Here is an update �announced today by the GGYC: �TEAMS: Nine teams remain among the 15 teams that had initially entered on �March 31st. Each of the surviving teams is to have submitted payment for �the AC45 catamaran that will be used in the America’s Cup World Series �events that will be hosted in 2011 and 2012. The teams are... �Defender - 1 �Oracle Racing, Golden Gate Yacht Club (USA) �Challenger - 8 �Aleph-Equipe de France, Aleph Yacht Club (FRA) �Artemis Racing, Kungliga Svenska Segal Sallskapet (SWE) �China Team, Mei Fan Yacht Club (CHN) �Emirates Team New Zealand, Royal New Zealand Yacht Squadron (NZL) �Energy Challenge, Yacht Club de France (FRA) �Venezia Challenge, Club Canottieri Roggero di Lauria (ITA) �White Tiger Challenge, Sail Korea Yacht Club (ROK) �One additional challenge entry to be revealed June 23. ��Among the challenging nations, Republic of Korea is new to the America’s �Cup, while China is entering for just the second time.





A Paddlin’ Good Time was had by All








March Meeting





Although I have no pictures to prove it, the Veintiuno de Mayo Celebration was a great success.  Hosts Mac and Cindy McConnell had the Clubhouse looking very festive.  Mac grilled up carne asada and there was an abundance of other south of the border treats.  Thanks to everyone who helped make another meeting a success! 
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After nearly a month in Newport Skipper Julia Miller headed south with a crew consisting of members from our able Youth Sailing Program.   She has safely reached her first port at Coos bay.  You can follow her on Facebook and at liveocean.org.





Julia made such an impression on YBYC members that she was made an honorary member of our Club.  Her spirit of adventure and her mission to educate and inspire


resonated through our membership.  Her interest in youth education was especially valuable and it continues now with our kids as her crew.  We pitched in to help her on her journey by throwing a fundraiser which was helmed by Mike and Barb Fulmor who did a spectacular job.  Joe Novello helped Julia build a tender for Rowena.  Others helped also.  The membership of the YBYC proved that Newport is a welcome port for sailors with whom we share a common bond.  Live Ocean is the name of Julia’s non-profit organization.  We wish her the best of luck and hope her travels are safe and successful.  














Farewell to Julia


�








Flotsam and Jetsam �





Remember you can make a tax-deductible donation through the Oregon Boating Foundation.  The money is used to provide community boating education and all donations are greatly appreciated.  Please contact Ron Cole for further information. 





The club has a fleet of sailboats available for club member use. These include Lidos, 420s and a small keel boat. These boats are fun to sail and explore Yaquina Bay. Check the Member's Handbook or with the YBYC Fleet Chair Tom Mcnamara at ; �HYPERLINK "mailto:mcntm@msn.com"�mailto:mcntm@msn.com� for details on vessel use and to make reservations. Reservations are posted online on the club’s website �HYPERLINK "http://www.yaquinabayyachtcluborg"�http://www.yaquinabayyachtcluborg� under the ‘Calendar’ tab.





Wednesday 420 reservation website-


�HYPERLINK "https://spreadsheets0.google.com/spreadsheet/ccc?hl=en&key=tZvTrAppsstef-nGGCMmWDA&hl=en" \l "gid=12"�https://spreadsheets0.google.com/spreadsheet/ccc?hl=en&key=tZvTrAppsstef-nGGCMmWDA&hl=en#gid=12�


 


Don’t forget to use our Yahoo group site at �HYPERLINK "http://groups.yahoo.com/group/ybycgroup/"�http://groups.yahoo.com/group/ybycgroup/�  It’s the best place to keep up on club and member activities, chat and exchange info with fellow members.  You can also read Board minutes.  The Club also has a Facebook page, check it out!  It’s updated frequently so you can be sure to keep abreast of club activities.  


 


 Ships Store- Please do not forget to check out all the fine items at the ships store.  Not only are you buying quality merchandise you can use, but it helps support the YBYC!





Editors Corner   


   The weather is starting to finally starting to look like summer.  Members have a full array for watercraft available to use, racing is ongoing, and classes are being taught.  What a great time to be a Club member.  


I really want to thank those who put on the monthly meetings/potluck.  And a big thanks to those who help.  It is a lot of work.  If you have some extra time, get in touch with the months host and see if you can help.  There is always something to do. 


We had two work parties recently, but again there is always more to be done.   Tending to the Clubhouse is an ongoing project.  


It was great to see the Club rally behind Julia. I wish her continued success.  


Please check Facebook and Yahoo groups for the latest Club activities.  Cheers, Jeff    





American Home and Stone---541-929-3100


Members:  Shane and Mac McConnell


Cabinets, tile, granite countertops, stoves (wood, gas, pellet), spas: Discounts                  


�HYPERLINK "http://www.americanhome"�www.americanhome�


Ocean Pulse�  Custom Surfboards, Skateboards,       and  Snowboards�  Tom McNamara (541) 265-7745�  428 SW Coast Hwy�  Newport, OR 97365�  �HYPERLINK "http://www.oceanpulsesurf.com"�www.oceanpulsesurf.com�





Bike Newport�Elliott & Daniella Crowder, Owners �150 NW 6th Street�Newport, OR 97365�(541) 265-9917�website:  bikenewport.net�email:  �HYPERLINK "mailto:bikenewport@charter.net"�bikenewport@charter.net�





Member-2-Member Network


Have you ever needed a carpenter, cabinet maker, tile setter, tire company and didn’t know who to call?  Ever needed to have an item on your boat or home repaired, but had no idea where to call?  Rather than calling a stranger or looking in the yellow pages, call another YBYC member!  Every member who runs a business or performs a service is encouraged to signup.  It’s totally FREE to members!  Non-members pay a nominal fee.  Want to get yourself listed?  Email the YBYC newsletter editor at �HYPERLINK "mailto:jcressy@charter.net"�jcressy@charter.net� with your listing information.  We need to support our own, especially in this economic climate. Please consider doing what you can. 





Alan Brown Tire Center (Les Schwab)                  �  Ken Brown manager (541) 265-6604�  1155 SW Coast Hwy                                                             �  Newport, OR 97365


  Email: �HYPERLINK "mailto:tyrguy@yahoo.com" \t "_blank"�tyrguy@yahoo.com�





Dr. Kenneth S. Bishop


Chiropractic Physician


111 SE Douglas


Suite F-1


Newport, OR  97365


541-264-8138


�HYPERLINK "http://www.yaquinachiropractic.com"�www.yaquinachiropractic.com�





Amy Lynn Greer� Certified Public Accountant� Ph/fax: 541-961-6814   Cell: (541) 961-6814


60586 Ridge Hts  Bend, OR 97702


   �HYPERLINK "mailto:amygreercpa@bendbroadband.com"�amygreercpa@bendbroadband.com�   





Vicki Krutzikowsky�Shaklee product distributor��HYPERLINK "www.healthydedication.com"��www.healthydedication.com��541 264-8039 ��HYPERLINK "mailto:vickihoosky@hotmail.com"�vickihoosky@hotmail.com�





Member-2-Member-(cont.)


Kevin Raichl                                                                           Cindy Milligan LMT# 6107�Visual Thinking Northwest                                                       Drift Away Massage


   828 SE Crescent Pl.                                                              310 NW 5th         �Newport, OR 97365                                                                 Corvallis, OR  541-753-4785�541-264-8343 �541-480-2355 cell��HYPERLINK "http://www.visual-thinking.com"�www.visual-thinking.com�                                                       


    �


True Cut Engraving


Stephanie Brown


403 SW 10th Street


Newport, OR  97365


�HYPERLINK "mailto:TrueCutEngraving@qwestoffice.net"�TrueCutEngraving@qwestoffice.net�


541-265-9326
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YBYC Classified 




















For Sale and Looking for a good home.





S/V Vela, 1965 Mercator 30, Tall Rig with Sprit (Located on B Dock)





F/G hull, with wooden deck, house & spar; 4 cyl gas engine, rebuilt trans w/variable pitch prop; new standing rigging, mainsheet traveler, head & upholstery; rebuilt mast; many additional upgrades. Hauled out Fall, 2011. Electronics include a GPS, VHF, Depth and Stereo. Sail inventory is in good shape & extensive. The boat come fully equipped with gear, parts, tools, receipts and housekeeping items. There are several unsourced leaks in the house and the wiring should be upgraded. She performs beautifully in light air and has a responsive helm. She is a delight to sail and a beautiful vessel. We no longer have the time to maintain a wooden boat and believe that the price is reflective of on-going projects. Asking $14,750.00 obo. Contact Ron at (541) 265-5900.
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